
  
 
 
 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the regular monthly meeting of the Board of Directors 
of the Lower Platte South Natural Resources District will be held on Wednesday, 
April 15, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  Due to the ongoing COVID – 19 Pandemic and 
advice from health professionals concerning the safety of directors, staff and the 
public it will be held via teleconferencing and/or video conferencing.  Public 
wishing to access the Board Meeting via teleconference, may do so, by calling 
1.866.740.1260 (access code 4762729).  
  
An agenda of the meeting, which shall be kept continually current, is available for 
public inspection on the NRD website (lpsnrd.org) and posted on the door at the 
principal office of the Lower Platte South NRD, 3125 Portia Street, Lincoln, 
Nebraska.  Background materials and information are also available on the NRD 
website.  Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids and services 
necessary for participation by contacting the District office at (402) 476-2729 one 
week in advance of the meeting. 

 
 


